
To: 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 3/13/2014 10:42:22 PM 

elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Shori, 
Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul 
(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Mike Robertson' (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Singh, Sumeet 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Cherry, 
Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Repair work occurring on Line 101 in Redactec1 ' tonight 

Good evening -

This evening while PG&E crews were performing work to facilitate the upgrade of a section 
of Line 101 for pigging, a valve control fitting that was being installed resulted in a leak. We 
are instituting immediate repairs given that the leak is on the transmission system. 

The line will be closed in and blown down to make safe repairs tonight. 

Redacted 
in of the venting to blow down the line is at|Redacted 

It will begin between 11:00 pm and 1:00 am and will last about 30 minutes, with 
anticipated noise and associated odor release. 

Redacted 
Officials in both 
dispatch and Mayor Maltbie.. 

have been notified, including police/fire 

While this is not a reportable event, we wanted you to be aware that this work is underway this 
evening, and we will follow up with a courtesy notification that includes additional details 
tomorrow. 
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Laura 
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